
April 26, 2023 
Dear Family and Friends, 

We’ve been in Peru for 2 weeks and feel as busy as ever. I really wanted to do a video update this time but 
time hasn’t allowed it so this will have to do. 

May 5th, Angela begins an intensive English course. She will be in classes 3 hours every morning Mon-Fri and 
then she will have homework to do when she gets home. This means that she will have to cut quite a few 
things out of her schedule. Please pray for her in learning English and in saying no to other responsibilities and 
opportunities for the time being. 

May 10th, COFOPRI will be returning to Rosario to continue the titling process. Three of our 6 lots have been 
approved. Please pray that the other 3 will also be approved quickly. Also pray for others in our Bible study 
such as Delia, Gustavo and others that 
also need to be approved. 

We had been planning on starting 
construction of a house in Rosario this 
year but with Angela’s English classes 
and a future trip to the States to finish 
up her citizenship, we decided it would 
be better to wait. Speaking of going to 
the States, we have communicated 
with immigration and are planning on 
her interview sometime in April, 2024. 
So that means arriving the end of 
March and probably staying stateside 
for another 3-4 months again. Lord 
willing, Angela will be a US citizen 
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before the May flowers are blooming next year. 

We’ve had the joy of being with the Saturday Bible study group once more. The kids really gave Angela and me 
a big joyful welcome full of hugs and smiles and laughter. 

This last Saturday, Lizzie (a missionary/water purity specialist), visited us at Rosario in order to give some 
advice on drinking water. We took her to one of the cisterns where the man in charge of the distribution and 
maintenance of the water confronted us. He started shouting at us and accused us of slander among other 
things. It really didn’t make any sense and just reaffirmed how corrupt and abusive the situation is, especially 
for those that live there. Lizzie shared with our group, Saturday afternoon, about why water purity is 
important and how to filter it while demonstrating a small easy to clean affordable filter. After that I shared 
from Revelation 22:17 about the water of life that Jesus Christ offers to all that thirst, and He offers it free of 
charge. Praise be to God for our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, the source of the purist water. 

Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Angela Anderson 

 

Check out our webpage with Tentmakers Bible Mission to read and/or watch previous updates.  If you are 
interested in supporting us, (Arequipa Project), that information is also available there.  

https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/tbm_missionaries/jeffrey-and-Ángela-anderson/ 
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